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Caring – Aspiring - Excelling 

Tuesday 31st August 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you have all had a wonderful summer holiday. We are all very much looking forward to seeing the children again 
next week and have lots of exciting things in store. I wanted to write to you quickly, with a few reminders about the 
start of term. 
 

 School will re-open for pupils on Tuesday 7th September. 

 Pupils can be dropped off at either gate between 8.45-8.55am (Like last year, we will not be allowing parents 
onto the playground in the morning;  however staff will be on-hand to answer any questions / pass on 
messages). 

 Pupils should be collected from the collection points below – if you have more than one child, please don’t 
worry – an adult will stay with them until you arrive! If you are allowing your child to walk home, please let the 
office know if we do not already. 
           Robin Class – Robin Class Gate 
           Kingfisher Class – Main Office Door 
           Partridge Class – Partridge Class Fire Exit 
           Woodpecker Class – Cloakroom Door 

 P.E kits should be brought to school on a Monday and left in school until Friday in a drawstring or carrier bag – 
no rucksacks please! 

 We will be updating our Covid19 Contingency Plan in line with the latest government, Public Health and NYCC 
guidance and will communicate this with you next week. 

 If you have not yet sent / e-mailed in a photo of your child with their family / special people please do send this 
in. 

 Next Friday, each class will be having an exciting day to ‘launch’ their history or geography topic. Letters will 
come home about this next week! 

 
Many thanks for your continued support – I am looking forward to seeing lots of smiling children (and parents!) 
next Tuesday. If you do have any questions or concerns, the School Office will be manned on Monday 6th 
September. 
 
Enjoy the final week! 
 
Mr S Donaldson 
 
Headteacher 
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